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Wednesday, 1st February 2023 
 

A Thuismitheoirí / Dear Parents, 
 
Today I have sent home a ‘Supplementary Information Form’ 
received from St Paul’s High School Bessbrook which is to be 
completed by any parent choosing St Paul’s HS as one of their child’s 
choices of Secondary School. This form should be completed and 
returned ( with other documentation required)  to St Paul’s High 
School Bessbrook as part of the overall ‘Transfer to Secondary 
School Process’.  
 
Please note parents should complete this form as well as applying to 
the Education Authority on-line ( www.eani.org.uk ) for a Secondary 
School place as explained in yesterday’s post/email from us. 
 
Again, Parents can email me ( dkeenan374@c2kni.net ) to arrange a 
meeting to take place on Friday 3rd or Monday 4th February 2023 to 
help with the overall ‘Transfer Process’. 
 
Le meas / Yours sincerely 
 

 
Donal Keenan 
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